
Good Evening! 

 

I am Charlie Curnyn from Winnebago Public School.  I am here to represent the Lewis and Clark 

Conference as Winnebago is the President of the Conference  this 2012-2013 school year. 

This year the Lewis and Clark Conference has decided to have the conference schools nominate a person 

from their community to be recognized for their contributions and their volunteerism to their school.   

The conference has named this award the “Jim Winch Service Award”.  Jim was the Athletic Director of 

Winside Public School for many years and was very active with the Lewis and Clark Conference. 

This award will be presented annually at the Lewis and Clark Conference Basketball Championship 

Games. 

This year 5 people within the Lewis and Clark Conference have been nominated for this annual award. 

Leon Koch – Winside 

Connie Weeder – Osmond 

Steve Martini – Hartington 

Steven Kearnes – Winnebago 

Dennis Cady – Walthill 

 

The Jim Winch Service Award to these fine people is in special recognition for community service who 

have given years of service to assist school staff and those students served by the school’s activity 

program.  Your dedication and time are appreciated by your school and the Lewis and Clark Conference. 

Let’s give them a big thank you for their service---Applause  


